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Mission Statement
The UCSC Women’s Club 
is open to all women of the 

campus and town communities. 
Its purpose is to be of service to 

the university, to foster 
friendships between town 

and gown, and to encourage 
understanding and support 

for the mission and functions 
of the university. A special 

goal of the club is to develop 
scholarships for 

re-entry students.
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President’s Message

I am delighted to welcome all of you to another year of learning, hospitali-
ty, and fellowship at the UCSC Women’s Club. This will be our 38th year 
and Corinne Miller, our 2nd Vice President in charge of programs has 

invited some interesting and intriguing speakers to our meetings. There is the 
Holiday Party in December to look forward to as well as the annual luncheon 
in May where we will be able to meet our scholarship recipients. We raised 
about $2,000 for the scholarship fund at the annual auction held at last year’s 
luncheon. Thank you to all the generous donors, bidders, and buyers.

At our Fall Gathering from 11:30 to l:00 at University House on October 6 
you will hear about the many interest groups, some of which are new, that 
are a part of the club. Peggy Delaney, the Campus Provost and Executive 

YOU ARE INVITED 
To join women of the UCSC campus 
and Santa Cruz community at the 

UCSC Women’s Club Fall Gathering

 Wednesday, October 6
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM

 UNIVERSITY HOUSE, UC SANTA CRUZ

 WITH WELCOME BY CAMPUS PROVOST AND

 EXECUTIVE VICE-CHANCELLOR PEGGY DELANEY

The meeting will take place at the Chancellor’s House. 

 Enjoy luncheon refreshments

 Sign up for Interest Groups
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Editor’s Corner 
We would like this newsletter to contain news of our members: their 

travels, family events, books and classes they enjoyed. Let’s fill the 
pages with your adventures. Interest Group Coordinator Joan Harrington 
Trenbeth sent a resume of her spring trip (below). Now it is your turn! 
Where have you been? What have you done? Email to GGJ819@cs.com

An Adventure in the Arts
Joan Harrington Trenbeth

If you enjoy classical music, archi-

tecture and the arts, consider tak-

ing one of Elderhostel’s International 

trips to Europe.

This spring I signed up for the 

“Heartland of Classical Music” tour 

of Germany and Austria. Our tour 

began in Berlin and almost every 

evening our group of about 25 

attended a concert or opera. An 

added bonus – the magnificent archi-

tecture, glorious museums and castles 

galore. East Berlin, now a very mod-

ern part of the city was a highlight 

with its contrast between the area as 

it was and the sleek modern build-

ings of the present. We heard the 

Berlin Philharmonic orchestra and 

enjoyed the opera Carmen 

We traveled to Pottsdam, scene of 

the 1945 Pottsdam conference where 

Truman, Stalin and Atlee carved up 

sections of Europe; and to Munich’s 

famed ciity hall and site of the 

Glockenspiel Chimes where out pops 

traditional carved Bavarian danc-

ers. Everyone in the square stops to 

admire these ancient little characters.

In Munich we attended their 

Chamber orchestra featuring John 

Cage and to the Bavarian State 

Opera to see Lohengrin. And in 

Salzburg, Austria, we sat under the 

dome in the Cathedral and heard 

a choir of 200 sing to the music of 

a full orchestra..In Salzburg, our 

musical experience was the opera 

“Marriage of Figaro.”

Final stop was magical Vienna. In 

Schubert’s home we attended a pri-

vate concert; saw a modern produc-

tion of La Traviata at the Volksoper 

House, toured the Schonbrunn 

palace--the Hapsburg’s winter pal-

ace and the Vienna National Opera 

House. We even rode the world’s 

oldest ferris wheel and saw the 

Lippanzer horses. 

The combination of music, archi-

tecture, museums featuring Picasso, 

Titian, Reubens, klimp, Schiel and 

others, elegant shopping, delicious 

pastries, German/Austrian food and 

beer were just beyond my expecta-

tions. 

Interest Groups
Sign up for one of our interest 

groups or start another at our first 

meeting of the year on October 6. 

We now have three book groups, 

with word from Book Club #1 that 

they will be accepting new mem-

bers this year. Interested? Contact 

Elizabeth Mullen at 685-9267. Our 

present interest groups are Book 

groups 1, 2,and 3; Hiking, Bridge, 

Mah Jong, English in Action (con-

verse with individuals from abroad 

to help them with their English), and 

the Garden Club. New groups may 

be formed if there is interest such as 

a lunch, gourmet or movie group. 

Come to the October meeting to 

find out other new ideas.

Is there another group you would 

like to form? Contact Interest Group 

Coordinator, Joan Harrington 

Trenbeth at 688-6039; or email 

dtrenbeth@aol.com.  With Joan’s 

approval, you can get one started 

with a signup table at the October 6 

meeting.

MEETING  
REFRESHMENTS

This year we will be using a new 

system for refreshments. There 

will be sign-up sheets at our 

meetings for each month. Come 

to the Fall Gathering and we’ll tell 

you more!



UCSC WOMEN’S CLUB
 Presents UCSC faculty and student stars in

ALL THE WORLD’S A STAGE
PROGRAMS 2004-2005

UCSC Women’s 
Club board roster 

Officers
 President May Clark

 1st VP Corrine MIller

 2nd VP Estelle Levine

 Secretary Andrea Cohen

 Treasurer Mary Wells

Coordinators
Scholarships Helga Cathrein

Interest Groups  
Joan Harrington-Trenbeth

 Membership Sally Lester

 Newsletter Grace Jacobs

 Publicity

 Fundraising Anne Easley 
Sarah Schuster

 Refreshments Pat Miller

 Hospitality Bev Merkley

Members-at-Large
Dorthea Ditchfield 

 Frances Drake

 Inga Hoffman

 Mia Kang

 Heidi McGough

 Cynthia Noble-Vesecky

Staff Liaison
Liz Evanovich

Chancellor’s 
Representative

Donna Blitzer

MARCH 2 
“Star Power” 

The Recent Probe of Titan, a Moon 
of Saturn Adriane Steinacker, UCSC 

Lecturer and Fellow of the National 
Research Council at the NASA Ames 

Research Center

APRIL 6 
“The Play’s the Thing”

The Interstice of Teatro Chicano 
in the U.S. and Nuevo Teatro 

popular in Latin America and the 
Transnational performances of 

Mestizaje Colonialism and Third 
World Politics. Theater Arts Professor 

Alma Martinez

MAY 4 
“An Encore & Final Curtain”

Spring Luncheon at Peachwoods 
with a Keynote Address by Sociology 

Professor Marcia Millman, author of  
“The Perfect Sister”
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OCTOBER 6
“Curtains Up! Light the Lights!”

The Annual Fall Gathering with 
Special Welcome Campus Provost and 

Executive Vice-Chancellor 
Peggy Delaney 

NOVEMBER 3 
“Central Casting”

An analysis of the Presidential Election 
Politics Professor - Ronnie Lipschutz

DECEMBER 10
“Cast Holiday Party”

 The Chancellor’s Holiday Party 
with the Affiliates

JANUARY 5, 2005 
TO BE ANNOUNCED

FEBRUARY 2 
 “Supporting Aspiring Actors”

Student affairs Director of Development 
Ronaldo Ramirez and Past re-entry 

Scholarship Recipients

Vice Chancellor, will be welcoming us and providing us with an overview 
of the campus at that meeting. I hope you will all be able to attend to meet 
old friends, make new ones, learn something more about the university, and 
become involved in a new interest group or renew ties to a group in which 
you have participated in the past.

There are also some special events coming up. This year UC Davis is host-
ing the all-campus gathering on April 12 which will conclude with a special 
tour of the Robert and Margrit Mondavi Center for the Performing Arts. Also, 
Heidi McGough, our past president, is investigating some special adventures 
or programs that we may all enjoy.

I hope to see you at our first meeting in October!

Best wishes

May Clark,  
President 2004-2005

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE continued from page 1
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UCSC WOMEN’S CLUB
University Relations
1156 High Street
Santa Cruz, CA  95064

Application for membership in the UCSC Women’s Club
Membership period: July 1, 2004 to June 30, 2005
Please complete the form below as you would like to be listed in the directory.

NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

CITY:  STATE ZIP:

HOME PHONE: 

WORK PHONE:  

E-MAIL: 

 New   Renewal        I am interested in serving on the Board

Membership contributions fund the UCSC Women’s Club’s operating expenses 
and its annual scholarship program. Enclosed is my membership contribution of:

 $100 Sponsor  $50 Sustaining  $35 Contributing  $25 General

Enclosed is an additional tax-deductible gift to the Rita Olsen Pister Endowed 
Scholarship for UCSC Re-Entry Students:

 $100  $50  $35  $25  Other:

Please bill my credit card:  

 Visa          Mastercard

 
NUMBER

 
EXP. DATE

 
SIGNATURE

Total Amount To Be Charged:

$

Please make checks payable to:

UCSC FOUNDATION
Mail to:  
UCSC Woman’s Club 
University Relations 
1156 High Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95064


